I K Gujral Punjab Technical University

Jalandhar Road Kapurthala, Punjab India

Dated: 20™ May 2020
Minutes of Meeting

A meeting of the Board of Studies Mechanical Engineering/ Production Engmeenngf
Industrial / Automobile Engineering was held through online (Google meet) as on May 20"
2019 at 3:00 PM.

Following members of BOS and special invitees have attended the meeting:

1 Dr. Ajay Kumar Sharma, Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, IKGPTU Kapurthala.

2 Dr. Balkar Singh, Director Academics, IKGPTU Kapurthala.

3 Dr. Om Pal Singh (Chairman), BCET Gurdaspur

4 Dr. Neel Kanth Grover, HOD ME, IKGPTU main campus

S Dr. Vikas Chawla, Professor, IKGPTU Campus Hoshiarpur.

6 Dr. Paramjit Singh Bilga, GNDEC, Ludhiana.

7 Dr. Rachin Goyal, CGC, Landran

8 Dr. Vijay Kumar Jadon, Chitkara University, Rajpura

9 Dr. Suresh Kumar Verma, DCRUST Murthal (Sonipat) Haryana.

10 Dr. Amit Bansal, (Coordinator), IKGPTU Main Campus.

11 Dr. Jujhar Singh, IKGPTU Main Campus

12 Mr. Sarbjit Singh, GM-Manufacturing, Honda Motorcycle and Scooter India Pvt. Ltd.

IMT Manesar.

13 Dr. Lakhvir Singh, Professor, BBSBEC, Fatehgarh Sahib

14 Dr Devinder Priyadarshi, DAVIET, Jalandhar

15 Dr. Manoj Mittal, IKGPTU Main Campus

16 Dr Vivek Aggarwal, IKGPTU Main Campus

17 Mr. Kapil, student, Department of ME, IKGPTU Main campus

Following members of BOS could not attend the meeting:
1. Dr. RPS. Sukerchakia, Principal (Rt) GNDEC, Ludhiana.
2. Dr. Subhash Chander, NIT Jalandhar

The board has made the following recommendatlons
1) The scheme and syllabus of the 5% o0 8% Semester of Mechanical Engineering for 2018
batch onwards has been thoroughly discussed. The board suggested that the scheme and
syllabus (5™ to 8" Semester) should be as per the AICTE curriculum with a change of
maximum 20%.
2) The board suggested that there is need of modifying the syllabus (Max up to 20%) as per
the needs of industry so that the students could be prepared industry ready. And also

suitable for competitive examinations.
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Dr. Om Pal Singh, Chairman

The meeting ended with the vote of thanks to the Hon’ble VC
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